## **Meeting Notice:**

## Vail Town Council to Vote On Condemnation August 2

## Voice your support for Gore - Eagles Nest Bighorn Sheep



## August 2, 2022, Important Meeting:

The Vail Town Council will hear Appeals to the approval by the DRB of the East Vail Workforce Housing Parcel, previously known as Booth Heights, Item 66.1 on the Agenda. Later in the meeting, Item 7.1, Council will vote on condemnation of the property.

These are critical issues in the quest to preserve the East Vail Parcel for habitat and to prevent high density development on the site.

We suspect that Vail Resorts (VR) will again pack the room with blue-shirted employees pleading for approval of developing this exceptional piece of land and habitat. It is essential that those who support condemnation make their voices heard!

If there is any way possible, please attend the Evening Council session and support Council in a vote to forever preserve the property. We recognize that many of supporters of the effort are out of town or otherwise unable attend the meeting; please write letters/emails to the Council letting them know where you stand.

See the <u>vail.gov</u> website for contact information or send emails to: townCouncil@vailgov.com, TNagel@vailgov.com

We need to speak up on behalf of the iconic Bighorn Sheep!

\*\*\*\*\*

For further information:

The TOV has produced a powerful documentary about the big horn sheep. Everyone in Vail should see this film. It leaves no doubt that we must do all we can to protect the sheep, including, if necessary, condemning the Booth Heights property. Here is the video link to the film:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4xxyEsW8wpw

Please pass this on to all your friends and acquaintances.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Notice provided to Vail Homeowners Association by Citizens for Responsible Government

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*